
FOR THE MONTH OF AUG-2024

Welcome to our monthly
newsletter, your go-to source
for all the latest updates and
happenings across our college.
Each issue is packed with
exciting news and highlights
from various departments,
showcasing the vibrant
activities and achievements of
our students and faculty.
In this edition, you’ll find
detailed coverage of
departmental events, college-
wide celebrations, and special
days that brought our
community together. From
academic seminars and
workshops to cultural festivals
and sports competitions, we
capture the essence of our
dynamic campus life.
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DATE PROGRAMME DEPARTMENT

1/8/2024 WORLD WIDE WEB DAY COMPUTER SCIENCE

2/8/2024 WORLD BREAST FEEDING DAY ZOOLOGY

2/8/2024 PINGALI VENKAYYA   JANATHI  HISTORY

3/8/2024 COUNCELLING TO 1ST
  YEAR STUDENTS BY PRINCIPAL MADAM  

3/8/2024 AGNIVEER EMPOLYEMENT   AWARENESS PROGRAM CAREER GUIDANCE CELL

3/8/2024 VISITING WEAVERS   COLONY  ARTS DEPT

5/8/2024 MEETING CONDUCTED BY   TIMETABLE COMMITTEE  

5/8/2024 ESSAY WRITING ON   HANDLOOM INDUSTRY POLITICAL SCIENCE

6/8/2024 PLANTATION PROGRAMME  

7/8/2024 NATIONAL HANDLOOMS   DAY  HISTORY/POLITICAL SC

8/8/2024 AWARENESS PROGRAM ON
  ANTI DRUG & ANTI TOBACCO MATHEMATICS

9/8/2024 POSTER PRESENTATION   COMPETITION MATHEMATICS

12/8/2024 MASS PLEDGE AGAINST   DRUGS MATHEMATICS

13/8/2024 HAR GHAR TIRANG   PLEDGE HISTORY

15/8/2024 INDEPENDENCE DAY   CELEBRATIONS  

19/8/2024 STAFF MEETING   

23/8/2024 TANGUTURI PRAKASAM  PANTHULU JAYANTHI HISTORY

23/8/2024 NATIONAL SPACE DAY PHYSICS

23/8/2024 MID EXAMINATIONS   23-27 ALL DEPT'S

24/8/2024 SAY YES TO LIFE NO TO   DRUG RALLY PROGRAM MATHEMATICS

29/8/2024 NATIONAL SPORTS DAY PHYSICAL EDUCATION

29/8/2024 GIDUGU RAMAMURTHY   PANTULU JAYANTHI HISTORY

29/8/2024 INDUCTION PROGRAM FOR   FIRST YEAR STUDENTS  

30/8/2024 UNIFORM COMMITTEE   FORMATION   

31/08/2024 GROUP DISCUSSION  BOT/ZOOLOGY

31/08/2024 PLANTATION PROGRAMME
  & CLEAN & GREEN

HARITHA HARAM/ECO
  CLUB
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PAPER CLIPS





Thank You!

@gdcnarasannapeta


